
t'ATEGORY 1
REGULAT RY INFORMATION DISTRIBUTIO SYSTEM (RIDS)

ACCESSION WR:9907130119 DOC.DATE: 99/07/06 NOTARIZED: NO DOCKET ¹
FACXL':50-397 WPPSS Nuclear Project, Unit 2, Washington Public Powe 05000397

AUTH.NAME AUTHOR AFFILIATION
COLEMAN,D.W. Washington Public Power Supply System

RECXP'.NAME RECIPIENT AFFILIATION
Records Management Branch (Document Control Desk)

SUBJECT: Provides notification of early completion on 990630 of
exception noted i:n 990629 ltr.Equipment within scope of
GL 98-01,Suppl 1, "Y2K Readiness of Computer Sys at Nuclear
Power Plants," evaluated Ec Y2K ready.

DISTRIBUTION CODE: A077D COPXES RECEIVED:LTR ENCL SIZE:
TITLE: Generic Letter 98-04 - Potential for the Degradation of the Emergency

NOTES:
E

INTERNAL:

RECIPIENT .

XD CODE/NAME
NRR/HANSON,A

ER

COPIES
LTTR ENCL

RECIPIENT
ID CODE/NAME

CUSHING, J

NRR/DE/EEIB

COPIES
LTTR ENCL

EXTERNAL: NRC PDR

D

8!fOÃg,eg
'E

N

NOTE TO ALL NRIDS" RECIPIENTS:
PLEASE HELP US TO REDUCE WASTE.'TO HAVE YOUR NAME OR ORGANIZATION REMOVED FROM DISTRIBUTION LISTS
OR REDUCE THE NUMBER OF COPIES RECEIVED BY YOU OR YOUR ORGANIZATION, CONTACT THE DOCUMENT CONTROL
DESK (DCD) ON EXTENSION 415-2083

TOTAL NUMBER OF COPIES REQUIRED: LTTR 5 ENCL



WASHINGTON PUBLIC POWER SUPPLY SYSTEM

P.O. Box 968 ~ Richland, Washington 99352-0968

July 6, 1999
G02-99-123

Docket No. 50-397

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Gentlemen:

Subject: WNP-2, OPERATING LICENSE NPF-21; RESPONSE TO GENERIC
LETTER 98-01 SUPPLEMENT 1, "YEAR2000 READINESS OF
COMPUTER SYSTEMS ATNUCLEARPOWER PLANTS,"
ADDITIONALINFORMATION

Reference: Letter, dated June 29, 1999, JV Parrish (SS) to NRC, "WNP-2, Operating
License; Response to Generic Letter 98-01 Supplement 1, 'Year 2000 Readiness
ofComputer Systems at Nuclear Power Plants'

The reference letter included a Year 2000 Readiness Disclosure as an attachment. The disclosure
noted one exception regarding the replacement of software associated with a liquid scintillation
counter used to measure tritium levels in plant efHuents. The exception stated the software would
be replaced by August 13, 1999. The purpose of this letter is to provide notification of early
completion on June 30, 1999 of the exception noted in the reference letter.

Therefore, equipment within the scope of GL 98-01, Supplement 1, has been evaluated in
accordance with the WNP-2 Y2Kproject plan and procedures and is Y2K ready.

Should you have any questions or require additional information pertaining to this report, please
contact P J Inserra at (509) 377-4147.

Respectfully,

DW Coleman
Manager, Regulatory Affairs
MailDrop PE20

cc: EW Merschoff - NRC - RIV
JS Cushing -NRR
JW Davis - NEI

9907130119> 990706
PDR 'ADQCK 05000397
P PDR

NRC Sr. Resident Inspector - 927N
DLWilliams - SPA/1399
PD Robinson - Winston 2 Strawn
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